
Fellow Venetians! The Venice Community Resiliency Committee is once again sponsoring free
emergency preparedness training on line as follows:

Wednesday, May 26th at 7pm: Two-Way Radio Operations
After a major disaster, phone/internet service will be down or hopelessly backed up. To gain
“situational awareness” in your neighborhood and beyond, you will need two-way radios, HAM,
FRS, GMRS, CB. You will learn about radios and systems used for post-disaster
communications. Instructor: Philip Jamtaas, CERT South Bureau Radio Team Leader. NOTE:
Although we do suggest you secure two-way radios as soon as possible, it is okay if you do not
have a two-way radio for this module. Here is a good example of the type we will be discussing:

RSVP HERE: https://ntp-la-venice-may2021.eventbrite.com/

We suggest you log in a few minutes early. If you have trouble accessing the event, call Chin,
Neighborhood Team Program Leader, at 213-595-1146.

If you would like more information, contact Venice Resiliency Committee chair Keith Harrison at
Keith.Harrison@VeniceNC.org or Anneke Campbell at Annekehc@gmail.com.
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